
 
Dear Partners, 

SEND and INCLUSION Strategy PLANS 
 
We are proposing a Consultation launch regarding the SEND and Inclusion Strategy with 

colleagues across the partnership on Monday, 14 October. This will then open the 

Consultation to the wider public.  

From the 14 October until around the 7 November we are planning to promote the SEND and 

Inclusion Strategy Consultation – which will be open for a number of weeks. We are inviting 

responses from all stakeholders, including all partners and the entire local area workforce. 

Shortly after the consultation launches, we will start to bring together any key themes which 

will then be used to inform the next step of the Strategy work outlined below. 

Co-production Sessions 
Session 1 

We are aiming to start work ‘proper’ on Thursday, 14 November between 10:30am-2.30pm 

in the Council Chamber. 

This session is designed to explore: 

1. Why we need a strategy 

2. Where the strategy fits in 

3. Exploring other local area strategies AND MOST IMPORTANTLY 

4. Sharing co-production information and emerging themes 

5. Outlining the key overarching priorities (between about 5-9) for our local area 

 

For Example, see the example below from Telford and Wrekin. 

 

 

Sessions 2, 3, 4 and 5  

Session 2 – Monday, 18 November, 10:30am-2.30pm  
Session 3 – Monday, 25 November, 10:30am-2.30pm 
Session 4 – Monday, 2 December, 10:30am-2.30pm 
Session 5 (Reserve) – Monday, 9 December, 10:30am-2.30pm 
 
These will explore and tease out the broad ways we will address the key priorities established 

in Number 5 (Highlighted in Yellow above). Each subsequent session will explore and set 

out how we will address priorities – ideally by looking at 2 at a time (depending on how many 

we have). 

 

 



So as an example, again taken from Telford and Wrekin: 

We may decide we want to focus on the area outlined below - Priority 1 and then the 

session will focus on producing the – We Will section to flesh out the overall broad 

approaches that we can use to address the priorities outlined. 

We are looking for the widest contribution as possible to this Strategy so that it can be 
truly co-produced. This means as many partners, colleagues, children and young people, 
parents/ carers as possible. 
 
As such we are looking for around 20-30 people to attend each session from across the county. 
If you are interested in attending, please do contact: emma.gray@eastriding.gov.uk – please 
give your dates and availability. 

Kind regards 
 

Merlin Joseph 
Executive Director of Children, Families and Schools 
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